
                      Prayer 
Each week the 4321 team pray for you all  

before you arrive. 
If would like prayer or have something you would like the 
team to pray for, please drop a request into the prayer box 

or ask anyone with a lanyard. 
Alternatively, you can leave a message with the office on 

0118 978 7174, or email: office@wokinghambaptist.org.uk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                             
Welcome to 4321 at Wokingham Baptist church 

4321: Play, craft, drinks, biscuits and singing, each Tuesday from 10- 11:30am. 

…. Term Dates…. 
We will be closed for Half term on 14th February. 

Then the last 4321 before Easter will be on 28th March, returning on 18th April. 

We will be closed for half term 30th May. Last 4321 in church 4th July. 

 

 
 

May we politely remind you that your children are your responsibility at 4321 …Thank you 

   CARS, PRAMS & BUGGIES 
We would ask that you do not park on 
the drive & please be respectful of the 

local resident parking rules. 

To the right of the building is the 
Buggy room. 

If you have a double buggy that doesn’t 
fit through the doors you may park in 
the reception, but space is very limited 

and 

we MUST keep the fire doors 
clear. 

Thank you 

4321 Spring/Summer 2023 
Facebook page address:  4321  

 

Wokingham Baptist Church 
Phone: 0118 978 7174 

Email: 

office@wokinghambaptist.org.uk 

Web   : www.wokinghambaptist.org.uk 

4321 is led by Sue Chapman. 

 

 

4321 
4321 is YOUR toddler group. If you 

have any concerns or ideas please do 

come and speak to any of the team. 

We work hard to make this a 

welcoming and safe space. 

Whilst there is no pressure on anyone 

to help tidy at the end, if you are able, 

we would be VERY grateful! But this 

is very much voluntary, so do not feel 

bad or leave early!   

 

 

 
 

 

 

Happy New Year to you all! 
We hope that you have had a good Christmas and new year 

break. Hopefully you met up with friends and family and 

everyone was healthy.  

I’m sure you will have noticed by now the addition of 

lovely Lois to our team! Lois has been part of our church 

family for many years, with her Husband and 3 young 

children. Last year she took up the post of Children and 

Families worker and immediately threw herself into the 

team here. Do have a chat with her if there is anything she 

may be able to help you with. 

So come along and enjoy yourselves. This is a space where 

you will not be judged. You will be alongside like-minded 

people on a similar journey, who understand the  

highs and lows of parenting! 

You are welcome 

                                God bless with love  

Sue and the team xxx 

 
 

Wokingham Baptist church holds a 

service every Sunday at 10.30am 

to which you are very warmly 

welcome (also online). 

The 3rd Sunday of the month is 
a special family service for 

children under 11. It’s called 
Explore and starts at 10am.  
See our website for details 

If you would like a thanksgiving 

Dedication for your baby or child 

just ask one of the team or call 

the office. 

 

 

Please book your place at 4321 on a Friday evening at 8pm. 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/wokingham-baptist-church 

If having booked you are unable to attend please e mail the 

office so that the ticket can be reissued. 

office@wokinghambaptist.org.uk     Thank you  
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